Russ Howell

From: Leigh Parkin [leigh.parkin@yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: 07 December 2012 11:07

To: Russ Howell

Subject: RE: The George, Desborough

Dear Russ

The Town Council has highlighted in its’ response the specific concern about the proximity of the George Public
House to older peoples’ bungalows. A variation on the current Premises Licence, as per the application, to extend
the hours for live music, recorded music and the sale of alcohol will potentially lead to concerns of public nuisance
through noise levels during the early hours of the morning and through disturbances to vulnerable people living in
close proximity when people leave the pub again during the early hours of the morning. As previously stated the
Town Council request that the existing licensing hours for the George are kept and not extended for live music,
recorded music and the sale of alcohol.

Regards, Leigh

Mrs Leigh Parkin

Clerk to Desborough Town Council
47 Station Road

Desborough

Northants.

NN14 2RS

Tel 01536 628816

From: Russ Howell [mailto:RussellHowell@kettering.gov.uk]
Sent: 07 December 2012 09:42

To: 'leigh.parkin@yahoo.co.uk'

Cc: 'Rita Groves'

Subject: The George, Desborough

| have received your e-mail concerning the variation of the above premises licence. As worded this cannot be
accepted as a relevant representation. As previously advised any representation must consider the licensing
objectives - prevention of crime and disorder, public nuisance, public safety and protection of children from harm.
The proximity of the licensed premises to residential properties is not in itself grounds for consideration of this

application.

The consultation closes at midnight tonight. If you are able to provide more detail as advised above then | will be
happy to accept it and put before committee.

Regards

Russ Howell
Health Services Manager - Environmental Health

Kettering Borough Council
Environmental Health
Bowling Green Road
Kettering

NN15 7QX



Russ Howell

From: Rita Groves [rgroves@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk]

Sent: 07 December 2012 08:44

To: Licencing Enquiries; Russ Howell

Subject: FW: Vary Premises Licence application - George, 79 High Street, Desborough, Northants
NN14 2QS

Hi

Received this objection today.

Thanks
Regards

Rita Groves

Licensing Administrator
Northants Licensing Partnership
01832 742102
www.northantslicensing.gov.uk

From: Leigh Parkin [mailto:leigh.parkin@yahoo.co.uk]

Sent: 07 December 2012 02:34

To: Rita Groves
Subject: RE: Vary Premises Licence application - George, 79 High Street, Desborough, Northants NN14 2Q5S

Dear Ms Groves

Desborough Town Council has considered the application to vary the Premises Licence for the George Public
House, Desborough to 00:30 Sunday to Thursday and 02:00 on Friday and Saturday. It is highlighted that
the George Public House is positioned near to a number of older peoples’ bungalows and other residential
properties. It is therefore requested that the existing licensing hours for the George are kept and not
extended for live music, recorded music and the sale of alcohol. The Town Council does not have any
concerns about the activities to be added to the licence.

Regards, Leigh

Mrs Leigh Parkin

Clerk to Desborough Town Council
47 Station Road

Desborough

Northants.

NN14 2RS

Tel 01536 628816

From: Rita Groves [mailto:rgroves@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk]

Sent: 09 November 2012 16:10

To: Child Protection (licensing-NRCS@northamptonshire.gov.uk); Chris Stopford (chrisstopford@kettering.gov.uk);
Kettering Planning (planning@kettering.gov.uk); licensing enquiries; Northants Fire (licensing-
mailbox@northantsfire.org.uk); Police (liquorlicensina@northants.pnn.police.uk); Russ Howell; Stephen Horsley

(stephen.horsley@northants.nhs.uk); Trading Standards
Cc: 'leigh.parkin@yahoo.co.uk'
Subject: Vary Premises Licence application - George, 79 High Street, Desborough, Northants NN14 2QS

Please note that the attached is now available for consultation.
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